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Date:      5th March 2020 
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Dear  
 
Further to your Freedom of Information Request, please find the Trust’s response below: 
 

1. Which postal supplier do you use to pick up your physical post? 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust (‘the Trust’) uses Royal Mail 
 

2. Do you use franking machines or PPI envelopes in your post room?  If yes, who is the 
manufacturer of your franking machines? 
Franking machines – Neopost & Pitney Bowes 

 

3. Do you use a hybrid mail solution for some or all of your outbound post requirements?  If yes: 
 

What procurement framework was used? 
When was the contract awarded? 
Who is the supplier? 
How long is the contract for? 
What percentage of your outbound post is currently submitted via your hybrid mail supplier? 

 The Trust does not use a hybrid mail solution 
 

4. Who is responsible for digital transformation in your organisation? 
The Trust has a digital delivery group which is chaired by the Trust’s Director of Finance, 
Peter Beckwith. 

 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Freedom of Information Team 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust  
Mary Seacole Building 
Willerby Hill 
Willerby  
HU10 6ED 

 
https://www.humber.nhs.uk/about-our-trust/freedom-of-information-enquiry-form.htm 
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